
 HOLMLEIGH PRIMARY 

SCHOOL 

           DUNSMURE ROAD 

           LONDON 

           N16 5PU 

 

               TEL:  0208 802 7420 

                FAX:  0208 802 3701 

                E-MAIL: admin@holmleigh.hackney.sch.uk 

 

                HEADTEACHER:  Margaret-Mary Boateng 

                SENIOR ADMIN OFFICER:  Jane Poole 

  

 

23.02.2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I informed you of the National Education Union’s (NEU) seven days of strike action last month. 

There is a strike planned for Thursday 2nd March 2023 

We are in the process of assessing the impact strike action may have on staffing levels.  I am getting 

in touch to give you as much notice as possible so that you can start thinking about making 

alternative childcare arrangements. 

I will be in touch on Friday with more information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Margaret-Mary Boateng 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


